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January 19, 2010

Steven Wennberg, Counsel
State Board of Podiatry
Department of State - 3 "•*
Office of Chief Counsel 1
2601 North Third Street
P O Box 2649
Harrisburg PA 17105-2649

In Re: Proposed Rulemaking of the State Board of Podiatry
Relating to Continuing Education (#16A-4410)

Dear Mr. Wennberg:

The Pennsylvania Podiatric Medical Association supports the proposed change in
regulations increasing the number of continuing medical education hours from 30
to 50.

The additional terms and conditions relating to the increase in hours are also
supported by the Association.

Very truly yours,

Michael Q. Davis
Executive Director


